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February 17, 2018 

Youth Committee Report 

Last month, the youths completed a MLK collage and had a in prompt to presentation from the 

Archonettes on MLK’s  History. Completed collage was placed on our Facebook page. 

Instead of having a meeting today, the Amicettes will be attending a coding class from 9a to 1p. The 

Archonettes  will work on the community service project in May.  Pearlettes will work on their Vision 

Board. 

We are looking for sponsors for a youth to the finer womanhood brunch.  Cost is $25. 

Finer womanhood Brunch Committee 

We are 4 weeks away from the brunch.  Please return all unsold (will not sell) tickets so we give them to 

the Eventbrite/ award recipients,  and those who need additional tickets.  Chapter members and youth 

do not need physical tickets.  Youth only get tickets if a non Zeta purchases the youth ticket. 

We need to step up our 50/50 sales as well as the patron forms.  All patron forms must be returned by 

the beginning of March (date to be determined by printer).  Opportunity tickets are being mailed to 

Sorors who have not attended the meetings in the last couple of months.  Please turn in whatever 

monies you have collected.  Additional tickets will be at Saturday’s meeting. 

Since this is the year of the Sisterhood, the committee decided to honor one person from the Divine 9 

Sororities.  Virginia Robert, Michelle Aldridge and Maliaka Young have accepted our awards and will be 

in attendance.  The Youth committee will be giving two book scholarships to our graduating 

Archonettes. 

Press Release was created by Soror Minter, it will go out soon. We  have an opportunity to do a radio 

spot advertisement if someone is available to go to San Francisco their studio.   Zeta of the Year 

nominations are due February 17, 2018.  A Resolution from the City of San Jose is being  requested. 

To celebrate our 30 years, we are looking for pictures from 1988 to present to be placed as decorations 

on the table and as a collage (still a work in progress).  We are looking at having a photographer present 

as we would like to have a good chapter picture for the Boule ad. We will have a brief chapter tribute to 

celebrate our 30 years. 
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We have decided to include a Tribute to Triumphant Soror Barnes, like what was done for Triumphant 

Soror Bronson.  Soror Rodgers is working on this with assistance from Sorors Pennywell and Clark-

Tillman.  I am requesting picture of Soror Barnes which have different members of the chapter included.  

Please send me pictures which you might have taken and didn’t post/tag Soror Barnes Facebook page. 

It is requested all chapter members bring two $10 gift cards for the door prizes. 

Next committee conference call on Wednesday, February 21, 2018 @8p.  If interested in helping with 

the planning, please let me know.  We will need ALL Sorors to assist the day of the Brunch.  

Respectfully submitted:  Renee’ Rodgers 

 

Scholarship 

We received 6 scholarship applications and two were missing official transcripts.  Three girls will be 

interviewed on February 17, 2018 starting at 1pm.  The 4th girl was unable to make it to the interview.  

 

Respectfully submitted:  Connie Carr-Jones & Renee’ Rodgers 


